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Cancellation Policy 
 
 
The therapists and physicians have a waiting list to see patients, due to this 
fact we must insist that you give us at least a 24 hour notice if in fact you 
need to cancel or reschedule an appointment.  This allows us to try and fill 
the spot with a client that may be on our waiting list. 
 
You may also leave a message on our voice mail if you must cancel an 
appointment over the weekend or a holiday. 
 
If we do not receive ample notification prior to your appointment, you will 
be charged $45. 
 
I acknowledge my financial responsibility if I do not comply with The 
Center for Counseling’s Cancellation Policy. 
 
 
             

  Signature client/guardian     Date 
 
             

   Clinician       Date 


